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Thursday 14th November 2024 

Christmas Card Making Event 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Wednesday 4th December 2024, we will be holding a Christmas card making event from 3.30pm 
until 4.30pm. Please can we ask that you collect your child as normal at the back of school and walk 
round to the front of school to queue for the event.   

The cost of the event will be £2, this includes the resources to make the Christmas cards, a hot drink 
and a mince pie. This is to be paid on MCAS, if you cannot access MCAS please speak to the school 
office. Please can we ask that only one adult attends the event.  

The deadline to book your place is Friday 29th November by 12.00PM. 

We will look forward to welcoming you into our school on this date. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr J. Parkinson 

Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@delacy.patrust.org.uk
http://www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk/

